
Greetings, Residents! 
Your Rainbow Lakes West 3rd Addition Association is going to have a busy 

year and we invite all of our residents to join in the activity! 
 

First on the list is our neighborhood spring cleanup scheduled for Saturday, 
May 22nd from 9AM to 4 PM.  This year, we are providing a way to easily 
dispose of tree limbs and other yard waste that will be accepted by the 
landfill.  No trash, appliances or household waste will be accepted.  A 

trailer, graciously provided by James and Agnes Johnson, will be parked at 
the common property on North Forestview Street.  The dump fees will be 

paid by the association. 

The last event of the year will be a neighborhood block party on Saturday 
September 18. Our annual meeting will commence at 11:00AM, where we will 
hold the election of officers and conduct any other necessary business of our 
association. After the meeting, there will be fun activities for residents of all 

ages, a partial list includes: 
 
 

*a bounce house for the kids 
*grilled hot dogs and cold drinks 

*music 
*horse drawn carriage rides 

*yard games 
 
 

To accomplish the block party, we need your help!  A few of our residents 
need to step forward and join the planning committee.  The committee will 

organize the event and hopefully expand the list of activities available.  
Perhaps you have a small business or are involved in a business that would be 
interested in sponsoring an activity?  We especially want to enlist help from 

our north residents on Racehorse, Rainbow Lake Road and Rainbow Lake 
Terrace.  The time requirement is minimal – only a few hours between now 
and September–the reward will be a well organized and fun social event! 

Our second event is our 
neighborhood garage sale 

scheduled for Thursday thru 
Saturday, June 17-19.  

 

In order to increase the activity, 
we have coordinated with other 

associations and we will post 
banners at our neighborhood entrances as an 
advertisement.  We are not able to obtain a 
blanket permit from the City, so it will be 

necessary for participants to obtain their own 
permits.  

Permits can be purchased on-line by searching for 
“Garage Sale Permits – Wichita, Kansas”. 

To get involved with any of 
these upcoming events, or if 

you have any questions, 
please contact Robin Morris 

at HOA Management 
Services at (316) 351-7650 

x211 or via email at 
robin@homeownermgnt.com 

-OR- 
Jana Pote, our committee 

advisor: 
janakpote@gmail.com 
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